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WESTERN AUSTRALIAN ANAPHYLAXIS EXPERT WORKING COMMITTEE 

623. Hon MURRAY CRIDDLE to the minister representing the Minister for Health: 
In November 2006 the Western Australian Anaphylaxis Expert Working Committee presented the minister with 
a report containing a series of recommendations on how to provide safer schools and childcare environments for 
children at risk of anaphylaxis. 

(1) Will the minister consider implementing the recommendations of the Western Australian Anaphylaxis 
Expert Working Committee report in Western Australian schools? 

(2) If yes, when will such measures be put in place? 

Hon SUE ELLERY replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question.  

(1) The report “Anaphylaxis:  Meeting the Challenge for Western Australian Children” has yet to be 
released.  An extensive evaluation of the potential impact of the recommendations is being completed 
and will then be provided to government. 

(2) Not applicable. 
 


